
Student Notices 

Friday, June 13, 2025  
 _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
If you are interested in taking part in the Steveston Historical Vignettes this summer, get an info 
sheet from the bulletin board outside the theatre (if you haven’t already).  Come to the theatre 
today at lunch and read one of the audition speeches (or even better yet, memorize it!). You can 
sign up for a time on the theatre bulletin board. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade 8 boys Basketball open gym TODAY from 3:00-4:15pm.  All grade 8s are welcome to attend. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________

All Library books are now due back in the Library. To make sure you receive your yearbook, 
please return all Library and textbooks and clear your accounts with the school and the Library. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
A reminder to Gr.12 students that their 30 hours volunteer forms are due. Make sure you have 
submitted yours so that you can graduate in June. If you have any questions, see Ms. Yuen in room 
409. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Our Lost and Found bin accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, 
especially water bottles and sweatshirts. Come to the William’s lounge to check out the items and 
see if any of those belongs to you! The Lost and Found table will be set up outside of the Shark 
Tank from Monday to Wednesday next week. All unclaimed items will be recycled/donated at the 
end of the month.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reminder to claim your award certificates from the Awards Night, at the William’s lounge office 
if you haven’t picked it up already. 

 _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 


